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JANUARY 2016 NEWSLETTER 

 

 
 

This will be the focus of our SPRING SCHOOL COUNCILS’ CONFERENCE, to be held in Whitehorse 

at the Yukon Inn, April 7- 9th!   Planning is well underway and we are pleased to announce our special 

guest speaker, Debbie Pushor who will be working with us on Saturday, April 9th. You’ll find more 

information about Debbie and her work on page 2 of this newsletter. 

 
Some of the topics on the conference agenda will include: 
 

--Parent engagement and enhancing student learning outcomes 

--Understanding and using a positive behaviour intervention approach in our schools 

--Learning about and using Restorative justice 

--Update on the New Vision process and plan 

--Truth & Reconciliation Recommendations...moving forward 

--Educational Assistants/Staffing Allocation update 

--Student Mental Health and Wellness  

--School Council Authority—what does understanding and actualizing this look like? 

--Preparing for School Council elections  

--School Councils’ Roundtable 

There will be small group sessions as well as ‘all delegates’ gatherings.  Breakfasts and lunches & 
refreshment breaks will be provided.  
 
We hope MANY of you will mark these dates on your calendar, discuss attending at your upcoming 

School Council meetings, and make sure you have good representation at this important professional 

development opportunity that will also provide ample time to connect with others, share ideas, 

concerns, and enjoy the hospitality.   

 

Registration will begin early February and we will send out notification of same during the first week of 

that month.  
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Spring 2016 School Councils’ Conference 

April 7-9th Yukon Inn, Whitehorse 

 
Keynote Speaker: Debbie Pushor 
Saturday April 9 

 
Debbie will lead us in considering the questions: 
What is the place of parents in the schooling and 
education of their children?  
 
How might attending to the learning of children in 
the context of families and communities change the 
current nature of our school systems, and enhance 
educational outcomes for students and all other 
stakeholders?  
 
In exploring these questions, Debbie will discuss 
the attributes of authentic parent engagement, 
attributes which are critical markers in the 
meaningful positioning of parents in their 
children’s teaching and learning. 
 
 

 

 

Debbie Pushor, PhD, is the mother of three adult sons, Cohen, Quinn, and Teague. She is a 

Professor in the Department of Curriculum Studies at the University of Saskatchewan. Debbie has 

engaged in narrative inquiries into parent knowledge and into parent engagement and leadership.  In 

her work, she makes central an often absent or underrepresented conversation about the positioning of 

parents in relation to school landscapes.  Debbie, in collaboration with the Parent Engagement 

Collaborative (cohorts of graduate students),  

has published 2 books:  

“Portals of Promise: Transforming Beliefs and Practices through a Curriculum of Parents” 

(Sense Publishers, 2013); and   

“Living as Mapmakers: Charting a Course with Children Guided by Parent Knowledge” (Sense 

Publishers, 2015). Currently, Debbie and the Parent Engagement Collaborative III are creating a video 

series for parents and educators to present concepts from the two books in a different form.  
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AYSCBC Annual General Meeting & Election of the Executive 

 
We will also be holding our AGM during the Spring Conference and an election for 7 Members of the 

Executive for the next 3 year term.   

 

There is an expectation that Executive Members will: 

-have a genuine commitment to striving for high quality public education for all children; 

-participate in Executive meetings, discussions and decision-making; 

-be familiar with the Constitution, Bylaws and all policies governing the Association; 

-abide by the Code of Conduct and the Conflict of Interest guidelines of the Association; 

-carry out all responsibilities in good faith and in the best interests of the Association and its members. 

 

To learn more about these positions, we encourage you to check out the webpage about the 

Executive, under the ABOUT US tab where you’ll find the Terms of Reference, Candidate Information 

and the Nomination form.  As well, the current Executive Members as well as Carol would be happy to 

talk with you further and answer questions—contact information is at the end of this newsletter. 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

 

The YVR Art Foundation offers up to eight art scholarships annually to BC and Yukon First Nations 

youth (age 16-26) who wish to develop their artistic potential. The scholarship award enables artists to 

study at a formal art institution or work with a mentor over a one-year period. The scholarship 

recipients are selected through a juried process and each award is for $5,000. 

Note the deadline for applications is January 29, 2016 

More information is available at: http://yvraf.com/programs/yvr-youth-scholarships 

 

FOUNDATIONS FOR A HEALTHY SCHOOL 

The Foundations for a Healthy School resource produced by the Government of Ontario is designed to 

help contribute to a learning environment that promotes and supports child and student well-being – 

one of the four core goals in Ontario’s renewed vision for education (learn more about the renewed 

vision at ontario.ca/eduvision). This goal emphasizes the need to focus not just on academic success, 

but also on the whole child and student–their cognitive, emotional, social, and physical development. 

The research is clear: healthy students are better prepared to learn, and education is a key 

determinant of health. http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/healthyschools/resourceF4HS.pdf  

 

A COUPLE OF INTERESTING BOOKS..... 

 

This year, as part of the Yukon Teachers’ Association Collective Agreement with Yukon Education, 

there is a focus on increasing the use of positive intervention approaches to student behaviour in our 

schools.  Through meetings and discussions, some book titles have been shared. We’d like our 

Members to know that we have copies of 2 of these in our lending library that you may borrow: 

“Lost at School—Why Our Kids with Behavioural Challenges are Falling Through the Cracks 

 and How We Can Help Them” by Ross Greene; and  

“No Drama Discipline” by Daniel Siegel and Tina Payne Bryson 

http://www.ayscbc.org/executive.html
http://www.ayscbc.org/who-we-are.html
http://yvraf.com/programs/yvr-youth-scholarships
http://cea-ace.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ad36f7933a&id=2c5f23f354&e=e2417d34af
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A few other Upcoming Conferences and Events.... 

 

Manitoba Safe and Caring Schools Conference--Diversity Respect and Inclusion 

https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Manitoba-

2016-2.pdf 

February 8, 2016 in Winnipeg 

 

19th Annual Safe Schools Conference-A Focus on Student Wellness 

https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Toronto-

2016-2.pdf 

February 26, 2016 in Toronto 

 

Annual Alberta Rural Education Symposium  

http://www.albertaruraleducation.ca/ 

March 6-8, 2016 in Banff, Alberta 

 

21st National Congress on Rural Education in Canada—Imagine the Possibilities 

http://www.usask.ca/education/ruraled/  

March 20-22, 2016 in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 

 

AYSCBC Members might like to refer to the organization’s policy on:  

Financial Support for AYSCBC Member School Councils to attend Professional Development Events 

Please note that ample lead time is needed for any applications for funding support to be reviewed 

(several weeks before an event) as outlined in the guidelines.  Questions are always welcome,  

contact Carol. 

 
 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

 

We hope that the season’s holidays provided a pleasant time for you, your families and friends to share 

time, activities, meals and conversations that are such an important part of life and learning together. 

We look forward to continuing to meet and work with you as we move through 2016.

https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Manitoba-2016-2.pdf
https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Manitoba-2016-2.pdf
https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Toronto-2016-2.pdf
https://canadiansafeschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Safe-Schools-Conference-Toronto-2016-2.pdf
http://www.albertaruraleducation.ca/
http://www.usask.ca/education/ruraled/
http://www.ayscbc.org/documents-general/AYSCBC%20Policy%20PD%20support%20request%20FINAL.pdf
mailto:exec.director@ayscbc.org
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AYSCBC promotes School Council, Board and Committee service 

as a meaningful way to make long term contributions to your local community and society. 

 
 

 SCHOOL COUNCILS WHO ARE CURRENT MEMBERS OF AYSCBC  
 

 Nelnah Bessie John            Ghuch Tla         Grey Mountain Primary 

 Chief Zzeh Gittlit                  St. Elias        Watson Lake  

 Del Van Gorder          Ross River         Porter Creek Secondary 

 Robert Service                   Tantalus         F.H. Collins Secondary 

 Eliza Van Bibber          J. V. Clark         Hidden Valley Elementary

 Selkirk Elementary               Teslin         Golden Horn Elementary 

 Takhini Elementary              Kluane Lake        Ecole Whitehorse Elementary 

 Jack Hulland Elementary   Elijah Smith Elementary 
  

Want to learn more about Membership, please contact us and we’d be glad to talk with you. 

 

If you’d like us to attend one of your meetings, or meet with you at another time,  
let us know—one of us would be happy to do so. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the AYSCBC Executive  
 

Bob Laking, Chair  (Dawson)    

993 -5214     bob.laking@ayscbc.org  
 

Neil Salvin, Vice -Chair (Whitehorse)  

667 -6083     neil.salvin@ayscbc.org   
 

Chris Bookless, Sec/Treasurer  
633 -4311 (Whitehorse)          
                   chris.bookless@ayscbc.org   

 
Rick Halladay (Carcross)   
821 -4613     rick.halladay@ayscbc.org  
   
Sandra Henderson (Whitehorse)  
667 -2059   
               sandra.henderson@ayscbc.org  

 
Ted Baker (Faro)  
994 -2442  ted.baker@ayscbc.org   
 

Carol Coote  Executive Director   (Whitehorse)  
633 -2692   exec.director@ayscbc.org  

mailto:exec.director@ayscbc.org
mailto:bob.laking@ayscbc.org
mailto:neil.salvin@ayscbc.org
mailto:chris.bookless@ayscbc.org
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